From: cathy niva <cathylniva@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 7:12 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

CAUTION:External email.

| am currently the new punished in this new economy of greed in the following way :

I am not applicable to housing vouchers food stamps etc due to my medium income and my rent where | have lived the
last 7 years has DOUBLED !!! | will soon be looking for part time work to take up the finacial strain at an age i thought i
could enyoy my retiement. There can not be that many retired pers 1 still living and i do not believe our justafiable
request for income increase that we worked long and hard for would be such a budget strain for the state of washington
it should be an honor to help those who served in state positions so faithfully

Instead of volunteering with the homeless | may be subject to surviving with them if my housing continues to increase
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